
Dear Parents  

As per the DM's order received again, following the forecast of incessant rainfall the school will remain 

closed tomorrow, Saturday September 24,2022 for all the students of classes LKG to V. 

  

The exam for classes III to V rescheduled for tomorrow, Saturday, September 24,2022 will now be 

conducted on September 26,2022. The school timings for Monday will be 8.00 am to 12 noon. Buses will 

ply accordingly. 

Regular classes will be conducted from 27/09/2022 from 8.00 am to 2.00 pm. 

Looking forward to your support and cooperation as always. 

Regards  

Principal 


